
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED FEE INCREASES

CITY OF GRANGEVILLE. IDAHO

A Dublic hearino will be held bv the citv Council on September8,2020 at 6:00 p.m' in the
Cduncil ChamErs b hear pulilic comftent on increasis in the following fees and charges,
which are proposed to increase by 5% or more:

Water and Sewer fee increases and Sewer new fee

For more inbrmation about the specific fiees and amounts, view online at www.grangeville.us
under publications or contact Citli Hall.

Dated this 2oth day of August 2020.

Publish: August 26, 2020
September 2, 2020

To-ya Khdnedy - Ci$ Clerk


